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September 15, 2024

CAYUGA COMPLETED ITS FIRST FULL WEEK OF SCHOOL AND IT WAS AMAZING!
*ON SEPTEMBER 11, OUR  STUDENTS AND STAFF  WORE RED, WHITE & BLUE AND CLASSES FOCUSED

ON RECLAIMING THE DAY BY TURNING THE ANNIVERSARY INTO ONE OF DOING GOOD DEEDS.
*WE HAD OUR FIRST FIRE DRILL THIS WEEK.   THE STUDENTS DID A FANTASTIC JOB EXITING THE

BUILDING QUIETLY. WE WILL HAVE ANOTHER FIRE DRILL THIS WEEK AS WELL AS BEGIN TO PRACTICE
SOME OF OUR OTHER SAFETY DRILLS .

ON NOVEMEBER 2ND SACHEM WILL BE HOSTING A 5K AND FUN RUN
REGISTRATION FOR THE 5K IS NOW OPEN AND A CAYUGA TEAM HAS BEEN CREATED.

SCAN THE LINK ON THE FLYER IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO PARTICIPATE IN THE 5K.  

OPEN SCHOOL NIGHT- SEPTEMBER 18TH 

5TH GRADE FUNDRAISER- WELCOME BACK MOVIE INSIDE OUT 2- SEPTEMBER 20TH 

I WOULD LOVE TO HAVE THE CAYUGA
COMMUNITY BE PART OF THIS

AWESOME EVENT IN HONOR OF
SACHEM’S 70TH ANNIVERSARY. 

REGISTRATION FOR THE FUN RUN WILL
BE AVAILABLE SOON AND IT WOULD BE
GREAT TO HAVE OUR COUGARS SHOW
THEIR SCHOOL PRIDE AND JOIN ME ON

NOVEMBER 2ND


